
 

 

 

RHS Participant in the 

PMEA Western Region Orchestra 
 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Tristan Mull, who took part in PMEA Western Region 

Orchestra March 22-24, 2018 at Sharon High School.  The Western Region 

encompasses Districts 1-6, which is the western half of the state.  Through 

auditions, Tristan was selected as the 1st alternate to advance to the All-

State Orchestra Festival to be held in Lancaster in April. 

 

Article submitted by Mrs. Karen Sherwood 
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